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SCHOOL BOARD MEETINGS 

 The Board realizes that public schools belong to all the people, are supported by the 

people and are designed to carry out the wishes of the people for the education of children, 

youth and adults.  Accordingly, Board and school district business will be conducted at regular 

and sufficiently frequent meetings that, with few exceptions, will be open to the public.  At all 

times, meetings of the Board shall be in full compliance with the “Open Meeting” Law, S.66.77, 

Wisconsin Statutes.  
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